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Tate, Michele l u

From: Ray Hurst [rayhurst1519@gmail.com] %# DEC M PH 3 59

Sent: Saturday, December 05, 2009 8:48 AM

To: EP,RegComments It^gdlAJ^^HHilA^Mi .

Subject: outdoor wood fired boilers n v L '

Dear Environmental 'Quality Board,
I use a outdoor furnace to heat my home and farm, I am concerned by the proposed regulations
concerning outdoor wood boilers and the restrictions to be placed on its use seem excessive and
prohibitive. Please reconsider your proposed regulations.

Ray Hurst
Shady Lane Farm

12/7/2009


